

REPORT TO COUNCIL – 18 JULY 2006

I was duly honoured to be selected Chair of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee at the Annual Council Meeting.

On the 16 June, I attended the County Council Seminar for Chairs of Overview and Scrutiny at the Lakes Court Hotel, Carlisle.  This afforded me a greater insight into the examples of Best Practice in Overview and Scrutiny from across the country.

An IDeA Cumbria residential leadership academy programme for Scrutiny Chairs on 22/23 June, at the Westmorland Hotel, Orton, was motivating.  It gave me the opportunity, not only to work with national leaders in Overview and Scrutiny case studies, but also to participate in a Myers-Briggs evaluation of my leadership qualities!!  Another bonus was networking with other Cumbrian Overview and Scrutiny Chairs.

I would like to outline that at our first meeting (6 July) we will be :

1.
Prioritising the Overview and Scrutiny Improvement Plan recommendations.

2.
Establishing a Task and Finish Group to determine the protocol of working with the Executive.

3.
Establish joint meetings between the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee and the Executive at 6 monthly intervals.

Councillor B Earp

Chairman

Overview & Scrutiny Management Committee
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